
 

 

Dr. Dean Wright 
Dr. Dean Wright has served as the Chief Executive 
Officer at the Canadian Chiropractic Protective 
Association (CCPA) since January 2020, prior to this he 
was the Executive Claims Officer. Dr. Wright is 
responsible for overseeing the complex day-to-day 
operations of CCPA. He also leads a team of 
chiropractors, lawyers and experts who manage 
malpractice claims for CCPA members. He has 
presented extensively in Canada on risk mitigation in 
practice. 
 
Prior to joining CCPA, Dr. Wright was a practicing 
chiropractor for 25 years in Newmarket, Ontario in a 
multi practitioner clinic he owned. He is a graduate of 
the Canadian Memorial Chiropractic College and the 
University of Guelph. 
 
He has served on several boards and councils, 
including the Ontario Chiropractic Association 
(President 2003-05), the Canadian Chiropractic 
Examining Board (Chair 2010-12), CMCC Research and 
Ethics Board, the Canadian Chiropractic Guidelines 
Task Force and CMCC Student Council (President 
1988). 


